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Lands Unit issues Filming Permits 

 
(Kahnawake – 24, Kenténha/October 2012) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that two (2) Filming Permits have been issued to 
Jeff Barnaby of “8279454 Canada Inc.,” to film scenes for the movie titled “Rhymes for Young 
Ghouls”. 
 
Filming will take place on the following dates and locations: 
 

October 29th: McGregor’s Farm Road in the vicinity of “Bar S Ranch” from 7am to 12pm 
and Deer/Foxy Road from 1pm to 7pm. Intermittent street closures will occur during 
these times. However, roads will not be closed for more than 3 minutes at a time, so 
local traffic will not be heavily affected. 

 
October 30th- November 1st: Private land on McGregor’s Farm Road. Roads will not be 
affected. 

 
Should you require further information please contact Mia Phillips at the Lands Unit at 450-638-
8244 ext. 248. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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